NOTES ON CAASP MEETING, Thursday, June 12,  2014
Outriggers, Stratford
Present:  Bill Scalise (presiding), Corinne Byrne, Mark Hill, Wayne Theriault, Vicki Gustavson, Carol Wilkas Bill Pancek, Fran Peters
1.  Treasurer’s Report:  Wayne reports that the checking account balance is $5495. We still have outstanding bills from the STARS lunches and the STARS T-shirts.
2. Secretary’s Report:  Notes from last meeting were reviewed. Rep. Jason Rojas contacted Bill about meeting this summer on the failed HB 5567 Bill on Alternative Schools. Rob volunteered to help represent CAASP at these meetings.
3. CAASP STARS:  STARS Conference took place Friday, May 30, 2014 at Lincoln College of New England. 45 students from 5 programs presented various projects and speeches through out the day. The feedback was all very positive with some amazing art displays and incredible stories. Everyone is excited to get started earlier and invite more programs to next year’s conference. Mark will check with Debra LaRoche about a date next year. Tentatively Friday May 29, 2015. The STARS Planning dates for next year are:

October 2, 2014 
  In Southington 
9:30 to 11:30
October 28, 2014
 In West Hartford
10:00 to 12:00

November 20, 2014
 In Southington 
10:00 to 12:00

January 13, 2015
 In West Hartford
10:00 to 12:00

These meetings will all have a leadership component as well as a planning session. Mark will invite the YMCA to facilitate the first meeting. Carol and Corinne will organize the facilitators for the other meetings.
4. CAASP Meeting dates for Next Fall:  The first meeting of CAASP will be September 11, 2014 at REACH in West Hartford. The Next meeting will be in Stratford on October 9, 2014. The meetings again will all be on Thursday at 4:00 pm. We would like to go back to having different programs host meeting so if you would like to host a meeting at your program please contact Bill or Rob. CAASP will also host our Professional Development Day at Danbury on November 4, 2014 (Election Day). Please let Rob or Mark Know if you have any suggestions for workshops or speakers that day.
5. June 2015 CT Alternative Education Conference:  Bill Proposed a state wide Alternative Education Conference for the end of the school year 2015. We have hosted 2 such conferences in the past with the last one in 1999. Please send feed back on such a venture to Scalise.bill@gmail.com if you would be interested in attending such a conference and if you like to help organize this venture.
6. Newly Elected Officers;  
Present



Rob Melillo

Vice Presidents

Corinne Byrne/Carol Wilkas

Treasurer


Wayne Theriault

Secretary


Bill Scalise 

Conference Coordinator
Mark Hill
Past President


Bill Scalise
Congratulations to all newly elected officers.
